
Ulysses Joburg North 

Second breakfast Run 29th January 2023 

 

Today's Breakfast run was to Bronkiesbaai restaurant, a round trip of about 230km. There 

were 12 bikes and 14 people who enjoyed the ride however Mac went AWOL on route 

so 13 people arrived at the venue for breakfast. It was great to see Misha back again 

on the rides since his illness. On route there was some rain for a distance of about 10km 

however all the riders had dried out by the time they arrived at the venue. The venue was 

very scenic, overlooking the bay and breakfast was enjoyed by all. Everyone arrived 

home safe, including Mac.  

 

 



 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 


